
Year 6
Workshops

at St Mary's University
Three workshops designed for 60 Year 6 local primary school children, 

with groups rotating through experiences, covering:

In celebration of British Science Week (10th-19th March 2023) 
and Brain Awareness Week (13th-19th March 2023)

Tuesday 14th March 
10am-12 noon
Places are limited. For more information  
and to reserve spaces, please contact:  
schools.colleges@stmarys.ac.uk 
citing ‘Year 6 Science Workshops’.

This event provides an excellent opportunity  
for any primary school students to experience 
university. Workshops are also part of the 
University’s commitment to increase 
awareness of important issues  
within society.
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